
               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                  16 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 
 
As per the President’s address last night, schools will close on Wednesday, 18 March 2020 and re-
open on 14 April 2020. Our school will close at 11:00 on Wednesday. We are expecting official 
updates during the day and we shall pass on information as we receive it. The following measures 
have been put in place: 
 

• Parent meetings and extramural activities (school and professional) have been cancelled for 

the remainder of this term.  

• The After School Centre will close on Wednesday and will not be open for the school holidays 

(until after the Easter Weekend).  

• All holiday activities have been cancelled (coaching clinics included).  

• The Grade Seven camp has been postponed to later in the year. Other camps to be reviewed 

if needed.  

• This closure time is considered as school holiday time and the additional academic time will 

be made up in June (dates to be confirmed when we have them). 

• All learners must take all of their books home with them. Please collect the books if your child 

is not at school. Do so before 11:00 on Wednesday.  

• Official communication to parents will be done via the school’s channels – SMS, e-mail and 

/ or School Communicator. Class WhatsApp groups are not the official communication tool 

of the school.  

• Learners who are sick should not be sent to school.  

• School reports will be sent home as they have been completed. The Foundation Phase 

reports will be sent home today. The Grade Four to Seven Reports will be sent home on 

Tuesday (or today if possible). Please note that the date of opening for Term 2 is incorrectly 

displayed as 31 March on the report. School re-opens on 14 April (unless otherwise notified).  

Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter. The well-being of our learners and our 
community is important to us.  All updates will be sent via e-mail, SMS or School Communicator, 
even during the school holidays. Should your e-mail address or contact details have changed and 
you have not yet notified the school, please do so immediately.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
S. R. Smith (Mrs) 
PRINCIPAL 
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